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File Number:  24-0045 Mayor's Request:  216538

Requesting the appropriation of $260,836.34 from the GLX Developer Contribution Fund Account for 
procuring an owners project representative for the 100 Chestnut Pedestrian Bridge.
 

Official Text
To the Honorable City Council:
 
The Mayor respectfully requests that this Council approve the appropriation of $260,836.34 from the 
GLX Developer Contribution Account (71274) for the purpose of procuring an owners project 
representative for the 100 Chestnut Pedestrian Bridge.
 
Appropriate staff will be available to address any questions you may have. Thank you for your 
consideration of this item.
 
Respectfully Submitted,

Katjana Ballantyne, Mayor
 

Sponsors: 

Mayor's Request Approved BY THE City Council OF THE CITY OF SOMERVILLE, MA AT 
A REGULAR MEETING ON .

Attest: July 31, 2024

Kimberly Wells Date Certified

Page 1City of Somerville, Massachusetts Printed on 7/31/2024


